
NASHVILLE METROPOLITAN TRANSIT AUTHORITY (MTA) 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO SOLE SOURCE BOARD APPROVAL 

 

On November 16, 2023, the board approved continuing Allied Universal security 
services for an additional 18-month term. This sole source procurement will allow 
time to receive the contracted consultant, Tiger Marine Technology’s, security 
recommendations and implement a new security services contract following the 
competitive process.  

 

The approved $1,936,272 procurement will be funded through the regular 
operating budget.  
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